BARRACKPORE RASTRAGURU SURENDRANATH COLLEGE

NOTICE
Notice No.: 2024-25/ 20 Date: 13.08.2024

This is to notify for all the students, teachers and Stafl that an Aadhaar Camp by
Barrackpore Head Post Office will be held on 17/08/2024 and 19/08/2024 at 85 middle Road
Campus of the college regarding Enrolment and updation of AADHAAR. Interested

persons are requested to carry all related documents as per UIDAI guidelines. Also note that

(Dr.mgoj it Ray)

)

standard charges are applicable as per UIDAL
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